

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 271
Bloomington, Minnesota

REQUEST FOR SCHOOL BOARD ACTION

DATE OF BOARD MEETING: February 12, 2018
SUBJECT: Field Trip Approvals
ORIGINATING DEPARTMENT: Academic Services
APPROVAL OF ADMINISTRATIVE CABINET MEMBER: Eric Melbye
Assistant Superintendent

RESOLUTION FOR BOARD TO ADOPT:

RESOLVED, that the School Board of Independent School District 271 approves the field trips per the attached list.

RECOMMENDATION OF SUPERINTENDENT:

Approve.

DETAILED BACKGROUND:

Student field trips are governed by Policy 610, Field Trips of School-Related Groups.

The attached list is submitted for approval by the School Board as it represents overnight or supplementary field trips, which according to policy and regulation are to be presented to the School Board for approval.

2017-18 Field Trips

Date	School	Group	Destination	Out of School Time	# of Students	Student Fees	Funds	Board Approval
Feb 2-3, 2018	Jefferson	Boys Swim Team	Hibbing, MN	.5	20	\$100		*02-12-18
Mar 12-13, 2018	OEE	Leadership	Bloomington, MN	0	25	\$0	AI Funds	02-12-18
Nov 21-26, 2018	Jefferson	Marching Band	Los Angeles, CA	1	100-120	\$1,800	Booster	02-12-18
Mar 10-11, 2018	Kennedy	Show Choir	Sioux Falls, SD	0	130	\$0	Booster	02-12-18
Mar 21-24, 2018	JHS/KHS	Robotics	Milwaukee, WI	2	20	\$350.00		2-12-18
Sept 7-8, 2018	Jefferson	Cross Country Team	Decorah, IA	.5	50	\$0.00	Booster	2-12-18
Mar 13, 2018	HC	Kids' SAFARI	Minneapolis, MN	0	90	\$14.00	Program Fee	2-12-18
Mar 27, 2018	WW	Kids' SAFARI	Edina, MN	0	70-90	\$22.99	Program Fee	2-12-18
Mar 27, 2018	PB & WB	Kids' SAFARI	St. Paul, MN	0	100	\$12.00	Program Fee	2-12-18
Mar 27, 2018	HC	Kids' SAFARI	Hopkins, MN	0	90	\$5.00	Program Fee	2-12-18
Mar 29, 2018	PB & WB	Kids' SAFARI	New Hope, MN	0	100	\$10.50	Program Fee	2-12-18

Please note...

*Verbal approval was given by the School Board for the Jefferson Boys Swim Team. Approval was scheduled for the January 22nd School Board meeting, which was canceled due to weather conditions.

Jefferson/Kennedy High School Nordic Ski Team extended field trip to Maplelag was approved 9-25-17. Dates were modified from Dec 18-20, 2017 to Jan 19-21, 2018. Trip was postponed due to the lack of snow in the Maplelag area.